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Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communications, JAPAN 
Telecommunications Bureau 

2-1-2 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8926 JAPAN 
Tel: +81-3-5253-5878   Fax: +81-3-5253-5883   Email: sat-fpd@soumu.go.jp 

MIC/TB 555 
30 September 2019 

To: The Director, Radiocommunication Bureau, ITU 
 
Subject: Notification of the frequency assignments and Confirmation of the date 

of bringing into use regarding the SPATIUM satellite network 
 
References: 1) API/A/12115 (IFIC2867 / 03.04.2018) 

 2) APIA/12115-MOD1 (IFIC2882 / 30.10.2018) 
 
Dear Madam/Sir,  
 
The Administration of Japan has the honour to provide the following information 
regarding the SPATIUM satellite network. 
 
1. Notification of the SPATIUM satellite network 

Pursuant to No.11.2, this Administration would like to submit the information for the 
notification of frequency assignments to the SPATIUM satellite network. 

 
2. Bringing into use of the SPATIUM satellite network 

Pursuant to No. 11.44, this Administration would like to inform the BR of the date of 
bringing into use of the frequency assignments to the SPATIUM satellite network as 
follows:  

 20 MARCH 2019 
 
Please note that this letter will be sent by both fax and e-Submission system. The 
electronic format will be submitted by e-Submission system only. 
 
We would appreciate your appropriate treatment. 
 

Faithfully yours, 
 

 
 

Michiko FUKAHORI 
Director of the International Frequency Policy Office 
 

Attachment :  AP4 electronic format for the notification information 
              for the SPATIUM satellite network (e-Submission system only) 


